
 

 

   

 

 

 
 

COMMITTEE MEETING 22/02/18 
 

 

 

 

 

1. APOLOGIES RECEIVED- Nicky  

 

MATTERS ARISING- Welcome new members to Committee, Mike (men’s captain),  

Sarah Marley (Treasurer),Maggie and Katie. 

 

 Thank you to Steve Driscoll for stepping forward as BOS Race Director- discussion 

regarding key actions needed and agreement to set up race subcommittee. ACTION- 

set up subcommittee for race SD. 

 

 Jane asked for agreement by Committee for Dave German to re commence the 

monthly fun run on Northmoor. Committee voted with 6 in agreement and 1 

abstaining. This was agreed with the proviso it is made clear on registration that 

parents must be present at all times and run is at their own risk. Permit is via ARC for 

Langport Runners at present. ACTION Jane to speak with Dave G. 

 

 Paul and Nicky have proposed a summer club BBQ subsidised by club funds. All 

agreed. 

 

 John- requested approval to subsidise the Cotswold 24 hour race by £15 per LR. This 

was agreed by 6 of committee, one not in agreement. 

 

 No communications officer has come forwards as yet. Hence no communications via 

email and John to ask members for help with sharing race results etc. 

 

 Membership period will run from 1st April on paysubsonline system and those joining 

at any time throughout year can pay the remainder for the year which is worked out 

automatically. 

 

 Opening and closing club- to relieve pressure on Steve it was agreed to start a rota for 

unlocking club. Maggie suggested a book that is signed each week for agreeing to 

open the next week and member takes and returns the key. This should be shared by 

all members. ACTION for all to commence rota for key 

 

 Monthly medal- shall we keep this year? Committee agreed to try something different 

this year with members being able to run the 10k route at pace if wished on an adhoc 

basis. 

 

Langport Runners 



 

 Mel- asked for approval to place a club vest order with vest design staying as it is but 

with bolder white lettering on front and back (as per last year’s order which was 

incorrectly printed but club offered a subsidy and free banners which we accepted at 

the time) -all agreed. 

        

 AOB- Kate Norton running Bath Half Marathon for the Air Ambulance and committee 

agreed to sponsor her £200. 

 

 

 

  

Date of Next Meeting –To be agreed  

 
 
Mel Munday Club Secretary 3/3/18. Minutes sent to Committee to approve. 

 


